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“AT ALL SAINTS WE ALL FLOURISH AND ACHIEVE AS A CHILD OF GOD” 
  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In our Celebration Worship this morning, Sun Class shared some of their recent artwork. They told 
us how they had used their observation skills to carefully draw cross-sections of fruit. They used 
the art skills of: directions of pencil strokes, shading using colours and hatching to produce some 
very detailed studies. 
 
Our Values Certificates were awarded to: 
Mars: Hari – for positivity 
Saturn: Alexa – for kindness, positivity and perseverance, Betsy – for perseverance 
Jupiter: Ben – for positivity 
Sun: Grace – for perseverance, Marissa – for responsibility 
Sport: Annie – for determination 
Headteacher: Thomas – for respect 
 
House Points: 
Tigers total: 924 
Lions total: 913 
Leopards total: 855 
 
It was lovely to be part of the Kirkby Overblow Village Coffee Morning at All Saints Church on 
Wednesday. The children sang their Harvest songs beautifully and it felt very good to be back in 
church again with our families and friends. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
With every blessing, 
Mrs Andrews 
 
 
Car Parking Reminder 
Please, please take extra care while driving and parking near to the school and ensure that you 
park safely and do not block or park too close to neighbouring drives or roads. Please do not park 
on the bend near the school drive. The Shoulder of Mutton have kindly offered parents use of  
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their car park at school drop-off and pick-up times, and parents may also use the parking bays 
opposite Brig Hall. Please pass this on to whoever picks up your children (grandparents, 
childminders etc.) thank you. 
 
Harvest Festival All Saints Church, 10th October 
The Harvest Festival Service is in church this Sunday October 10th at 11am. 
 All are warmly welcome. We are supporting two charities, Caring for Life and the Harrogate 
Homeless Project, with financial and food donations. Foodstuffs can be brought to church or 
school up to and including Monday 11th October, financial donations can be made via the 
websites. 
 
Items needed are non perishable and in particular they would like: 
Store cupboard items – coffee, juice, rice, pasta sauce in jars, long life milk, meat meals 
Potatoes, tomatoes, tuna, vegetables, fruit, rice pudding, custard 
Treats: Chocolates, biscuits. 
 
If you would like to donate money to either charity, links are below: 
https://www.caringforlife.co.uk/donate-today 
Harrogate Homeless Project: 
https://www.justgiving.com/hhp 
 
Raising money for Ernie’s Ward: 
On the 7th August, our wonderful fellowship colleague Sophia Gardiner gave birth to the beautiful 
Ernie at only 26 weeks, weighing just two pounds and suffering from numerous medical 
conditions. Since then, Ernie has been cared for at ward L43, the neonatal unit at LGI. Both Sophia 
and her husband Edwin have nothing but praise and thanks for this amazing place, which is 
continuing to give Ernie the care and support he needs. To support this fantastic facility, which is 
always in need of funds, our staff and children have decided to help by fundraising in the following 
ways: 
 
1. Marathon Walk Saturday October 16th 
Members of staff are planning to do a walk in celebration of Ernie – they will be taking on a 
‘Marathon walk’ - 26 miles: one mile for each of the 26 weeks before he was born. The walk will 
take place on the 16th October, starting and ending in York. Please support us in raising money for 
such an amazing place - whatever amount you are able to give will be greatly appreciated. 
Everyone at All Saints and North Rigton Fellowship are willing little Ernie on - every step of the 
way. Thank you. 
 
Follow the link to our Just Giving Page 
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/erniesward 
 
 
2. Bake Sale and Tombola Thursday 4th November 
On Thursday 4th November the children have decided to organise a bonfire themed bake sale after 
school for Ernie’s ward. There will also be a tombola for 20p per ticket. Please bring in bonfire 
themed cakes or cupcakes/biscuits and any prizes you are able to donate for the tombola on the 
morning of the 4th. Thank you from Imogen and India, Charity Officers. 
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